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Memorandum To: QATE:

BY!:
Joel D. Potane, PhD - Division ESP and Testing Coordinator
Sol P. Aceron, PhD - EPS in Filipino
Paraida Orangot, PhD - School Head, Kauswagan CS
Marichelle F. Saga, PhD - School Head, Lumbia CS
Teresa Mingo, PhD - Master Teacher, CDO NHS
Janeth Tamondong, GC - SST, CDO NHS
Arlene Valmoria, GC - Master Teacher, Macabalan NHS

In consonance with the letter request of Dr. Edwin C. Du, Dean, CU Graduate
School, Capitol University, Cagayan de Oro City, you are advised to attend in
the Advisory Council meeting on January 11, 2019 (2:00 PM) at the Lecture
Room4, 5% Floor Building 3, CU Graduate School, Cagayan de Oro City.

For your guidance and compliance.

"./IONATHAN S. DELA PENA, Ph.x., CESO V

‘g:.Schools Division Superintendent

/jdp '18
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" ompetence. [Vedication. Optimism.
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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region X
CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY DIVISION

Fr. William F. Masterson, S.J. Avenue,
Brgy. Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City, 9000 Philippines

TRAVEL ORDER
TO:
Joel D. Potane, PhD - Division ESP and Testing Coordinator
Sol P. Aceron, PhD - EPS in Filipino
Paraida Orangot, PhD - School Head, Kauswagan CS
Marichelle F. Saga, PhD - School Head, Lumbia CS
Teresa Mingo, PhD - Master Teacher, CDO NHS
Janeth Tamondong, GC - CDO NHS
Arlene Valmoria, GC - Master Teacher, Macabalan NHS
WHAT: Advisory Council Meeting

WHERE: LR 4, 5/F Building 3, CU Graduate School, Cagayan de Oro

WHEN: January 11, 2019 at 2:00 PM

Approved:

r:I'ONATHAN S. DELA PENA, PhD., CE?) v

Schools Division Superintenden

" ompetence. [Vedication. Optimism.

elephone No.: (088) 855-0047 Telefax: (088) 855-0048 Website: depedcdo.com Email: cagayandeoro.city@deped.gov.ph




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL
January 7, 2019

Dr. Marichelie F. Saga
School Head, Lumbia CS
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Saga:
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education, we would appreciate if you
could be part of the Advisory Council of the CU Graduate School. The
intention is to provide dedicated and professional graduate and post-
graduate degree holders in their field of endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate Schogl (

We look forward to vour participation.

Thank you very much and warm regards.

Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL
January 7, 2019

Dr. Joel D. Potane

Division Testing and ESP Coordinator
Department of Education

Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Potane:
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowiedge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education, we would appreciate if you
could be part of the Advisory Council of the CU Graduate School. The
intention is to provide dedicated and professional graduate and post-
graduate degree holders in their field of endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o'clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5% Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

R A ST

Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOGL

January 7, 2019
Ms. Janeth Tamondong
Guidance Counselor, CDO NHS
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Ms. Tamondong:
Grestings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education and Guidance and
Counseling, we would appreciate if you could be part of the Advisory Council
of the CU Graduate School. The intention is to provide dedicated and
professional graduate and post-graduate degree holders in their field of
endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o’clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5% Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

e

e

Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL

January 7, 2019
Ms. Arlene Valmoria
Master Teacher and Guidance Counselor
Macabalan NHS
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Ms. Valmoria
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education and Guidance and
Counseling, we would appreciate if you could be part of the Advisory Council
of the CU Graduate School. The intention is to provide dedicated and
professional graduate and post-graduate degree holders in their field of
endeavors. )

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o'clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5 Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,
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Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL
January 7, 2019

Dr. Sol P. Aceron

Program Supervisor in Filipino
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Aceron:
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education, we would appreciate if you
could be part of the Advisory Council of the CU Graduate School. The
intention is to provide dedicated and professional graduate and post-
graduate degree holders in their field of endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o’clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5% Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

[ ST SE————

~

Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL
January 7, 2019

Dr. Paraida Orangot

School Head, Kauswagan CS
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Orangot:
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skilis the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education, we would appreciate if you
could be part of the Advisory Council of the CU Graduate School. The
intention is to provide dedicated and professional graduate and post-
graduate degree holders in their field of endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o’clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5™ Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,

T R e s
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Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




CAPITOL UNIVERSITY
Cagayan de Oro City

GRADUATE SCHOOL

January 7, 2019

Dr. Teresa Mingo

Master Teacher CDO NHS
Department of Education
Cagayan de Oro City

Dear Dr. Mingo:
Greetings!

It is my honor to invite you to be one of the members of the Graduate
School Advisory Council.

An Advisory Council is a group of selected personalities possessing expertise
in their own profession who we expect will bring unique knowledge and skills
to augment the knowledge and skills the University provides its graduates.
In other words, for CU to be more relevant and assure a good match
between academe and industry which you belong, this Advisory Council was
created.

Because of your status in the field of Education, we would appreciate if you
could be part of the Advisory Council of the CU Graduate School. The
intention is to provide dedicated and professional graduate and post-
graduate degree holders in their field of endeavors.

May we invite you on Friday, January 11, 2019 at 2 o’clock in the afternoon
in the Lecture Room 4 of the CU Graduate School (5™ Floor Building 3).

We look forward to your participation.
Thank you very much and warm regards.

Sincerely yours,
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Edwin C. Du, PhD
Dean




